
 

 

WFWPI: Women's Federation for World Peace is Looking for a UN Representative 
in New York! 
 
Alexa Ward 
December 1, 2022 
 

  

 

Dear all, 

 

Are you interested in Global Affairs? Have you ever wondered how global decision-making works? Want 

to volunteer your time to make a difference in the world? 

 

The Women's Federation for World Peace International (WFWPI) is currently looking for a volunteer to 

be a UN Representative. This is a great opportunity for those that would like to gain volunteer experience, 

particularly with Global Affairs/Political Science. 

 

Areas of Focus 

- Women and the Empowerment 

- Bridging Divides 

- Raising Young Peace Loving Leaders 

 

Requirements 

- We are looking for someone located in the New York Tri-State area 

- Must be fully vaccinated 

- Willing to volunteer 12-15 hours a month 

- Join regular meetings 

 

Benefits 

 

1 year grounds pass to the United Nations Headquarters in New York 

 

- Opportunity to represent and work with WFWPI 

 

- Opportunity to develop skills, including advocacy, peacebuilding, public speaking, networking 

and other skills, program development and event planning. 

 

Please send resume and cover letter to unoffice@ wfwp,org if you are interested in applying! 

 

Deadline to Apply: December 26th 

 

For more information about WFWP, check out our website at www,wfwp,org 

 

 

 


